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Hello Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

Ranked choice voting is an important way for voters to elect candidates that closely 

align with their and the majorities values, as well as provides a more diverse 

selection of candidates. These are essential to our representative democratic values 

and are important to me. 

 

Please pass HB 2004 to the Senate floor for a vote. 

 

Thank you. 


